
   ThuFriday99%99% 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

Tuesday 3rd – Friday 6th 

October  

Book Fair 

 
Tuesday 10th October 

Coffee Morning 1.30pm 

 
Wednesday 11th October 

Parent Consultations 

 
Thursday 12th October 

Years 3&4 ‘Live in Ancient 

Egypt Day 

 
Thursday 19th October 

Individual & Sibling 

Photographs 

 
Friday 20th October 

Deadline for Years 3&4 and 

Years 5&6 Bikeability 

Permissions 

 
23rd – 30th October 

Half Term  

 
Tuesday 31st October 

Year 7 2024 – Application 

Closing Date 

 
 
 

Latest News:  

Monday 2nd October 2023 
 

Nene Valley Award Winners 
 
EYFS/KEY STAGE 1   KEY STAGE 2 

 

Robins  Julius Skylarks       Rohan                      

Wrens   Jagoda Swallows     Amalie 

Puffins   Anika Swifts           Vit             

Cuckoos  Maia Doves          June                          

Nightingales Sienna Owls             Lewis   

   Ravens         Amelie-Sarah                     

Latest News! 
We are extremely proud 

that Nene Valley has 

been awarded the 

Primary Science Quality 

Mark (PSQM). The PSQM is 

given to a small number 

of schools who have 

designed and teach an 

outstanding science 

curriculum in their schools.  

 

Science is led superbly by 

Miss Bentley and she has 

been the driving force this 

past year in developing 

the science curriculum 

and gaining the PSQM.  

 

Feel free to congratulate 

Miss Bentley and the 

team. 

New Roles 
 

 

Mr. Shang and Miss Bentley 

have both been promoted 

this past year into the role of 

‘Director of Learning’.  

 

They are both working 

closely alongside Mr. Reilly 

and although they still have 

responsibility as class 

teacher, they are working in 

a more strategic capacity 

across the school.  

ATTENDANCE 
Robins 95.12% 

Wrens  95.91% 

Puffins   97.33% 

Cuckoos  99.33% 

Nightingales 95.67% 

Skylarks 97.00% 

Swallows 98.67% 

Swifts 98.21% 

Doves 96.00% 

Owls 95.48% 

Ravens 96.21% 
 

School 96.88% 
 

 

Family Voice Workshop 
 

Thank you to all parents who 

attended the family workshop 

last week. It was a great event, 

hosted by Ms. Pearson.  

 

For those parents who were 

unable to attend, we will be 

hosting another event this year.  


